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Subject: FW: Re Public Hearing 

From: Judy/Terry King
Sent: Saturday, September 14, 2024 5:26 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Re Public Hearing  

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am opposed to this rezoning as I believe the city needs to address some infrastructure such as more exits from 
existing College Heights properties to the highway. The traffic is getting crazy and the city continues to go to high 
density which is not very esthetically appealing as existing ones have not looked after their landscaping (especially 
the ones by Walmart). Traffic is the biggest problem. 
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